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REDMOND CITY COUNCIL 
STUDY SESSION SUMMARY 

 
December 13, 2011 

 
Mayor Staff 
John Marchione  Rob Odle, Planning and Community Development 

Director 
Members of the Council Pete Sullivan, Senior Planner 
Richard Cole, Council President Lori Peckol, Planning Policy Manager 
Pat Vache, Council Vice-president Michelle, M. McGehee, MMC, City Clerk 
Kim Allen  
David Carson  
Hank Margeson  
Hank Myers  
John Stilin  
 
 
Convened: 7:30 p.m. Adjourned: 7:49 p.m. 
 
STUDY SESSION SUMMARY 
 
Councilmember Cole opened the meeting and overviewed the agenda.  Councilmember 
Margeson hosted the conversation regarding Vision Blueprint – Redmond’s Capital Investment 
Strategy 2013- 2030. 
 
Mr. Pete Sullivan, Senior Planner, provided a report to the Mayor and Members of the Council 
regarding Vision Blueprint.  Discussion ensued regarding: 

• scope of the plan and preliminary next steps; 
• the plan being a placeholder for future capital budgets; 
• how the plan syncs up with the Comprehensive Plan; 
• conducting updates to the plan; 
• conducting project updates to the plan every couple of years; 
• estimated project costs, and whether or not Vision Blueprint takes into account ‘future 

dollars’ that will be needed; it does not – all calculations are in present dollars; and 
• programs that add to capital assets – program improvements.   

 
Mayor Marchione and Members of the Council thanked the staff for all the work they have put 
into constructing the plan and associating it will other plans/projects.  
 


